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DETECTIVES SEEK  

TO IDENTIFY 
BUSINESS BURGLARY 

SUSPECTS 

 

video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rgfjRkh07Xk  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating two business burglaries believed 
to be related. The first burglary occurred at Popeye’s, located at 1355 West Sunrise 
Boulevard, in the City of Fort Lauderdale, on Sunday, July 19th, at approximately 5:00 
a.m. The second occurred at the Subway, located at 201 East Sunrise Boulevard, in the 
City of Fort Lauderdale, on Tuesday, July 21st, at approximately 12:28 a.m. 
  

Preliminary investigation has revealed, during both burglaries, the suspects used a large 
blunt object, possibly a rock or brick, to shatter the front door of the businesses to gain 
entry. Surveillance footage was retrieved from both businesses and it captured two thin 
Black male suspects, wearing jogger style pants, gloves, and shirts covering their faces. 
One of the suspects can be seen wearing the same Nike sandals in both burglaries. 
 

Anyone with information regarding these incidents or the identity of the suspects is 
encouraged to contact Detective Thomas Taylor by phone at 954-828-6673 or by email 
at TTaylorII@fortlauderdale.gov.             
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